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            17th September 2021 

Dear Parents / Guardians, 

Year 7 & Year 8 Splash Days 

We have now been able to confirm our dates for the Splash days for year 7 and 8.   

The first of these Splash days is for year 7 on Friday 24th September 2021.   The first splash day for year 8 is on 

Monday 27th September.  During this day your son will take part in some paddling and sailing activities led by the 

staff at the docks.  Students should arrive at school at the normal time and go to period 1 lessons.  They will get a 

coach to the docks at the end of period 1 at 9:30am and will return via coach at 4pm.   Students should arrive in full 

school uniform as they will be in their first lesson. 

Once they arrive at the docks they will be able to change into old clothes and shoes as there is a chance of 

getting wet.  Please also ensure that your son has a towel with him as well.  Students can then change into 

their school uniform to return to school. 

For each day we ask that you ensure your son has a packed lunch as there are no facilities to buy a packed lunch.  

If your child is entitled to Free School Meal we will ensure they have a packed lunch to take with them. Please find 

attached also some information from the docks with some guidance for what to wear and bring on the day. 

A member of our PE staff will accompany the students and will remain with them throughout the day. If your son 

receives support in school an LSA will also be accompanying your child. There is no requirement for your son to be 

able to swim, however they should be okay with going into the water.  

If you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to contact me on the email address below. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Miss Claire James 

Deputy Headteacher 
cjames@lns.org.uk 
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